Date: 7 March 2014

Mr Gerard Gough
via email : foi+request-536-2cf640d5@righttoknow.org.au

Dear Mr Gough
Your freedom of information request

| refer to your email dated 24 February 2014, in which you sought access to fotal quantity
of:

“1. Serving members of the Australian Defence Force whom are contributing
members of the Military Superannuation and Benefits Scheme that have
reached their maximum benefit limit (pension MBL) and,

2. Discharged members of the Australian Defence Force whom are
preserved members of the Military Superannuation and Benefits Scheme
that have reached their maximum benefit limit and have discharged from the
ADF.”

The Freedom of Information Act 1982 (FOI) provides a period of up to 30 days to process
FOI requests. The notification of a decision for your request is due by 26 March 2014.

Please do not hesitate to call 02 6272 9795 or email foi@comsuper.gov.au, if | can be of
further assistance in this matter or you have any queries regarding our FOI/Privacy
handling process.

Yours sincerely

Yegammai Ramanathan

FOI Officer on behalf of

Lianne Willis

Acting Director

Legal & Reconsideration Services
ComSuper
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